
DNTA REPORT 

March 26, 2020 

 

 

 

Hello School Board, District Management, and Community Members: 

 

This is Marshall Jones, Del Norte Teachers Association President. 

I am asking everyone to please keep in mind that although we are experiencing uncertainty and 

fear, that we are all stronger than we realize and that this pandemic will end and we will be 

stronger and more prepared going forward. 

 

Teachers, classified, as well as administration have been working very hard to ensure that 

students will continue to receive educational opportunities while this plays out. 

I am inspired by the number of parents and community members that have reached out to ask, 

"How are things going"? "What can we do to help”? 

 

The community continues to be very supportive, and that support is greatly appreciated.  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Marshall Jones, President 

Del Norte Teachers Association 


